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Raszka Shelley

From: Gallagher Chuck

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 7:14 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: FW: House Bill 3141

 

 

From: Glenn Kolb [mailto:glenn.kolb@oregonvma.org]  

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 4:51 PM 
To: Rep Witt 

Cc: Gallagher Chuck; Lara Smith; Tom Barrows 
Subject: House Bill 3141 

 
Dear Chair Witt, 
  
In late March we came out in support of House Bill 3141. We had a couple of concerns - mostly different ones 

from other proponents of the legislation- about Hannah the Pet Society. This past week, however, we had a 

couple of conversations with Dr. Scott Campbell, the owner of the business, about the accessibility of medical 

records and general standards of care. In fact, he shared with us that the contract with the lessee of a pet 

stipulates that the individual has a right to complete medical records. These discussions answered our primary 

questions and resolved our concerns. As a result, we are now officially neutral on HB 3141. 
  
Thank you for your time. I appreciate it. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Glenn 
  
Glenn Kolb 

Executive Director 

Oregon Veterinary Medical Association 

Phone: (503) 399-0311 

Fax: (503) 363-4218 

Web: https://oregonvma.org 


